
January 2023 
Hi my name is Kylee Mckereghan, 
I was so lucky to earn the Lendon grey scholarship to put towards training with my mare 
hoodie to work towards are U25 goals. I recently used that money towards a 2 day clinic 
with Christophe Theallet with my mare. I learned a lot of educational things to be able to 
not only use them on my mare but for my young horses as well as others  I’m riding. 
One thing that was very helpful  was he said to always moving the shoulders around 
weather it’s in passage, or in regular work. To always switch gears in all gaits, to make 
sure the horse is really with you. I thank Lendon Grey and her team for allowing me this 
opportunity, as well as Christophe for a great clinic.  
 
November 2022 
Here is my small report from the first clinic: 
I had the chance to have my mare “hoodie” attend a long lining clinic with Richard 
Malmgren here in Aiken South Carolina. It was a amazing experience and wonderful 
opportunity for my mare. It helped take the rider out of the picture and see what my 
mare struggles with, without a rider. I can now use the octagon in my everyday work to 
set her back and get her soft. I thank Lendon Grey and the dressage for kids 
scholarship to allow me to be able to further my educational with my mare.  
 

 
 


